FUTURE BUILDING PLANS IN THE ROEMER VISSCHERSTRAAT 

Dear Members and interested parties,
 	The neigbours of the stayokay have received two emails form the Stayokay manger informing them of future renovation plans. We feel it is important that the whole street is made aware of these plans. To make it clear this concerns the renovation plans not the building of the party center


Dear Neighbours,
 
Last week the first meeting took place between Stayokay and the contractor De Toekomstgroep.
The renovation of the rooms and the maintenance of the facades of the three Roemer Visscherstraat buildings will start on Monday, November 4, 2019.
The construction period is planned until March 1, 2020. During these months we will do our utmost to minimize any inconvenience.
 
In the weekend of November 1-2-3, we will empty the entire building so that the contractor can start on Monday, November 4.
This work is done via the garden and the Zandpad.
 
During the construction period, a scaffolding will be erected against the RV street facade for the work. There will be no portacabin and no toilet on the RV street.
Supply and removal of building material will take place on the RV street. Construction work is taking place from Monday to Friday between 7 a.m. and 4 p.m.
 
The Monsjou company will contact the adjacent buildings no. 29 and no. 21 for admission (to take photos of the starting condition of adjoining structures to determine if any damage is caused by the building work approximately 2 weeks before construction.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Trusting to have informed you sufficiently.
 
Sincerely,
Rob van Dun
 

Dear neighbours,
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
I would like to inform you by email about the following.
NJHC management and Stayokay will renovate the rooms located in the 3 buildings on the Roemer Visscherstraat this autumn. These rooms were last renovated in 2007 and need modernization.
 
NJHC will also repair the façades and cracks on Roemer Visscherstraat. 
 
The trajectory for this renovation is planned from November 2019 to March 2020. During these months we will do our utmost to minimize any inconvenience.
I can imagine that you may have questions and of course we will try to answer them as well as possible. The project manager is currently on holiday, so that the planning, details, etc. regarding this renovation will be clearer at the end of September / beginning of October.
Until the end of September, therefore, partly in view of my planned vacation, I will not have much more information than is currently available.

